Niagara-on-the-Lake Tennis Club
PO Box 1355, Niagara-on-the-Lake, ON LOS 1J0

Email: askus@niagaratennisclub.com
Website: niagaratennisclub.com

February 5, 2020

Lord Mayor and Council
Town of Niagara on the Lake
1593 four Mile Creek Road
Niagara on the Lake, ON.

Dear Lord Mayor and Council,

The Board of the Niagara on the Lake Tennis Club would like to express its appreciation to the Council
for its decision to include new tennis courts at Memorial Park in the Town’s 2020 budget.

This is especially significant at this time as the Club is celebrating its 50™ Anniversary this year. We are
planning special events and hope that you Lord Mayor, and Council will join us to celebrate this
milestone.

Preliminary work has already begun with Parks and Recreation staff, Kevin Turcotte and Court
Contractors and our Club representative Hugh Dow.

Sincerely,

LA);ZLLZLL D d(
Wendy Dell, Pre5|dent W’ﬁ[)



